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Everything is going quite well for the Aniak Public Works Department. Charlie and Francis kept all the bases covered
when | was gone for almost a month.

The sewer system is running well with the exception of the lift station at Traditional council. We continue to have
electrical feed issues with Aniak Light and power. They repaired problems on their power pole which allowed us to get it
pumping again. It still needs to be reset almost daily.

The roads are in good shape and have required minimal work. Charlie and Francis have been doing the required
maintenance on the grader and plow truck.

The landfill is also in good shape. The crew pushes the trash back almost daily with the plow truck.

We just received several led light fixtures that we are going to install in the City shop.

Greg Hager
Aniak Director of Public Works



